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CAMP FACT SHEET 

    SERENGETI SAFARI CAMP 
SERENGETI NATIONAL PARK, NORTHERN TANZANIA 

6 ROOMS |  OPEN YEAR ROUND  |  AIRSTRIP: NDUTU (Dec- Apr), SERONERA (May, Jun, Nov) , KOGATENDE (Jul - Oct)

http://WWW.NOMAD-TANZANIA.COM


LOCATION:  
The camp moves seasonally 4 -5 times a year to follow the 
movements of the migration, but it will not move during your 
stay. Camp movements are pre-planned in an effort to be 
within reach of the wildebeest migration, but this cannot 
always be guaranteed given the unpredictability of nature and 
weather conditions. 

SETTING:  
We take great care over choosing a campsite but every one will 
be different! Always that little bit further from the crowds, in 
our own corner of Serengeti wilderness. 

ACCOMMODATION: 
6 large walk-in safari tents, with dressing room area 
separating the beds from the new eco-flush loos and safari 
bucket showers. There is a separate lounge and dining tent 
and a traditional safari fireplace for sundowners. The family 
tent has two en suite bedrooms and adjoining sitting area. 

SEASONS: 
December to April: the camp is on the southern Serengeti 
Plains with access to the main herds as they calve through 
February. Birding is excellent during this time, as is general 
game viewing. May to Early July: Western Corridor. The 
migration patterns can be unpredictable at this time of year, 
but the wildebeest rut (May) and the crossing of the Grumeti 
River (June/July) are spectacular if caught. Mid-June to 
November: northern Serengeti close to either the Mara or 
Sand Rivers, offering great game viewing and crossings of 
either of the rivers. Late November: the camp heads south 
again, arriving on the southern Serengeti Plains around mid-
December. 

ACTIVITIES:  
Shared twice daily game drives (with an option to upgrade to 
private car & guide for complete flexibility) in custom built 
4WD vehicles. Opportunities to see the great wildebeest and 
zebra migration, large herds of plains game and the highest 
concentration of predators in Africa. Nomad guides are 

experienced and knowledgeable and great company on safari. 
Hot air balloon flights.  

CHILD POLICY:  We are delighted to welcome children over the 
age of 8 at Serengeti Safari Camp. 

GETTING THERE: 
Fly by private charter, or scheduled flights to the nearest 
airstrip (vary according to the seasons - contact your Nomad 
consultant for details), or drive in 4WD safari vehicles form our 
other northern camps. 

OPEN:  
Year round.   

Please visit www.nomad-tanzania.com for more pics & 
info
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CAMP FACTSHEET 

    ENTAMANU NGORONGORO 
NGORONGORO CRATER, NORTHERN TANZANIA 

7 CANVAS ROOMS |  OPEN ALL YEAR  |  AIRSTRIP: MANYARA



 
MAP: 

GPS COORDS:  
03’06.063’S, 
035’31.0004’E 
Altitude: 2200m/7200ft 

LOCATION:  
On the remote North Western edge of the Ngorongoro Crater 
rim, just beyond the Seneto descent road, approached along a 
private access road.  

SETTING:  
Our camp is uniquely off the beaten track but right on the 
Crater rim, and has exceptional views both down into 
Ngorongoro Crater from one side (sunrise), and out over the 
Serengeti from the other (perfect for sundowners).   

Prepare for a hot high-altitude sun, cold nights, and a wind 
which can be strong (warm clothes are a must year round!). 
This is the wild side of the Crater where the exclusivity and 
views are unsurpassed. 

ACCOMMODATION:  
Entamanu Ngorongoro has seven canvas rooms elevated on 
wooden platforms, with two family rooms made up of two full 
size rooms and a shared bathroom.  Each room has indoor 
heating and en-suite bathrooms with hot and cold running 
water, and flush loos. Every effort has been made to create 
comfort in this elemental place. 

HIGHLIGHTS:  
Entamanu Ngorongoro (meaning ‘circle’ in Maa) is the only 
place in the world where you can enjoy views into both the 
Crater and the Serengeti. Offering an unspoilt, unparalleled 
experience of the Crater, and the land and culture that 
surrounds it. It is a place to escape to, from which to learn 
and understand where the Crater fits as part of the wider 
environment. 

ACTIVITIES:  
Game drives into the Crater, explorations of the surrounding 
highlands, guided walks, bush picnics and sundowners. Maasai 
interactions with neighbouring communities. 

CHILD POLICY:  
Children of 8 and above at Entamanu Ngorongoro, although 
only children over 12 are permitted to go out on guided walks. 

GETTING THERE: 
Regular schedule flights from Arusha/Dar/Zanzibar and other 
areas of Tanzania, to Manyara Airstrip which is around 2hrs 
road transfer to camp. Entamanu Ngorongoro is also easy 
driving distance from Arusha, Tarangire, Karatu and southern 
Serengeti so perfectly placed for inclusions in a driven 
northern Tanzania itinerary. 

OPEN:  
Entamanu Ngorongoro is open all year round.
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